
Menstrual Cups

Soft and Flexible, Hygienic,
Comfortable, Eco Friendly &

Economical. 

Menstrual cups are a reusable alternative to tampons.
Made from medical grade silicone, TPE or natural gum
rubber, the Menstrual Cup collects the menstrual flow

inside the vagina.

The cup creates a seal against the vaginal walls and can
be left in place for up to 12 hours, may be worn

overnight and while swimming.  When full, the cup is
removed,  the contents emptied into the toilet, then the

cup is rinsed and reinserted. 

Menstrual cups may sound daunting at first, but they
have many benefits over tampons.

Do you hate buying disposables?
Do you hate pads that never seem to fit right?
Do you hate tampons that leak and dry out your vagina?
Do you worry about TSS from tampon use?
Do you want a more eco-friendly and economical option?

Consider a Cup!

Choosing a Cup
Don't always go by the price alone, you want to try
and choose a cup that will work well for you.  For some
people they may need to try a few cups before they
find the one that suits them best.  After you have tried
the first cup, you will have a better idea of what to look
for if you need to try another one.

If you have a high cervix (you cannot reach your cervix
with your finger), then most cups should be ok for you.
You may like to choose a cup with a long stem or a
longer body to help you reach it if it moves up higher.
If you have a low cervix (you can feel your cervix with
your finger) then you may like to look for a short cup,
as the longer cups may be too long.  Some also find
wide cups can be used with the cervix inside the cup.

Some people find the shorter or flat tab stems to be
more  comfortable  than the  round tube  style  stems.
Flat  tab stems may be easier  to  use for  those with
long nails.

Cups  made  with  softer  (“Squishier”)  silicone will  be
easier  to  insert  and  may  feel  more  comfortable  to
wear, but may not open as easily.  Firmer silicone cups
will pop open easily, but may be more difficult to hold
folded and may put  uncomfortable  pressure  on  the
vaginal walls if the cup is too large.

The  cup  size  recommendations  are  just  general
guidelines.  Your muscle tone and physiology may be a
better guide to the size that will work better for you.  If
you are unsure about the size of cup to choose, you
may  find  it's  better  to  go  for  a  larger  cup  than  a
smaller one.

More information?
More information on reusable menstrual

products, including menstrual cups, sponges,
cloth pads and more:

www.clothpads.org

Using a Menstrual Cup
To use the cup you fold it to make it more compact for
insertion, insert the open end into the vagina (like you
would insert a non-applicator tampon), pushing it up
as high as it comfortably goes, so that the base (and
possibly the stem) is inside the vagina.  Then gently
release the pressure on the cup to allow it to unfold
and  open.  (releasing  it  quickly  can  cause  it  to  pop
open quickly, which can cause cramps).  You can hold
the base of the cup and twist it to help ensure it has
popped open fully and/or run your finger along the rim
to check it has opened.

Once in place  it  can remain  there  for  several  hours
before it needs to be emptied.  When you are ready to
empty the Cup, slide your finger to the top of the rim,
pressing the rim in until the suction breaks, then you
can grasp the base of the cup and gently pull it down.
Bring the rim down to the vaginal opening, and tilt the
cup so that one part of the rim comes out first, then
the other side.  Tip the contents out, rinse or wipe out
the Cup and put it back in.  To avoid the blood sinking
to  the  bottom of  the  toilet  bowl,  place  a little  toilet
paper down first to catch it.  Or do a second flush 

At the end of your period, give the Cup a good wash
with non-perfumed soap, specialized washing solution
suitable for silicone, or sterilize it.  The silicone cups
can  be  boiled  in  a  pot  of  water  to  sterilize  them.
Placing the cup inside a whisk will keep it elevated in
the water and avoid it burning.  Store it in the fabric
pouch it comes in, never in an airtight container, as the
cup needs to breathe.

If  you  have  trouble  removing  the  cup  don't  panic!
Sometimes they can work their way up higher in the
vagina and be trickier to reach, especially if you have
trimmed the stem.  It can't get “lost” and you will get it
out!  Try “bearing down” as if trying to do a poo, which
can help push it down.  Also try changing positions, try
squatting or standing with your leg on the toilet,  or
even lying down.  If the stem is too slippery, try using
some toilet paper to help get a grip.



I’ve never heard of them
Menstrual Cups have been around for a very long time,
however it is only in recent times, with our technology,
materials, promotion and a society that is more open
about  and  accepting  of  something  a  little  different,
have they become something quite successful.

The first Menstrual Cup (as we know them) seems to
be  the  “Daintette”,  brought  out  in  1932.
Unfortunately  the  early  pioneers  of  those  early
Menstrual Cups were fighting a battle that was almost
impossible  to  win.   With  taboos  over  discussing
menstruation  many  early  publications  refused  to
advertise  tampons  and  menstrual  cups  -  and  those
that did, disallowed mention of specific words such as
"vagina" or "menstruation", some even refusing to print
images of the devices themselves.  Imagine trying to
sell a product  when you can't show it or mention what
it  is  used for!?   It's  no wonder  the  early  cups had
trouble getting customers.

The  first  successful  (still  available  today),  Menstrual
Cup  was  the  Keeper,  in  1987,  made  (as  the  other
cups),  from rubber.   Which lead the way for the UK
Mooncup in 2000, the first cup to be made of silicone.

As society has become more open about menstruation
and with the benefit of the internet we now have a vast
array of menstrual cups available as well as discussion
groups to help anyone who has questions.

They Look Huge – It won’t fit!
They do look larger than a non-expanded tampon, but
the Cup is folded to make it easier to insert, making it
much smaller than it is when it is open.

Most brands of Cup offer 2 sizes (some brands offer
more, some only one).  They give recommendations on
which sizes suit your situation however as a general
guide there is a smaller cup size designed for younger
women  who have  not  given  birth,  and a  larger  cup
designed for  older women or those  who have  given
birth.  They need to be wide enough to completely fill
the vagina, to stop any leaks. 

Are Cups Safe?
The reputable cup brands are made from high quality
medical grade materials that are safe to use inside the
body and many are registered with the FDA or other
such  governing  bodies.   Most  cups  are  made  from
medical grade silicone, a few cups are made from TPE.
These materials are commonly used for making medical
tubing and appliances.  The Keeper is made from latex
rubber.

Tampons are known to have a risk of TSS (Toxic Shock
Syndrome),  which is a bacterial  infection that can be
fatal.  While TSS is not only caused by tampon use, the
majority of cases are caused by tampons.  The bacteria
can grow on the tampon and enter  the  bloodstream
through any damage to the vaginal walls.  This is why it
is recommended to change tampons regularly and not
to use them overnight – as replacing the tampons often
helps to stop bacterial growth.   Because cups are non-
absorbent  and  don't  leave  behind  any  fibers  in  the
vagina, the risk of TSS is much lower than with tampon
use.

Tampons  are  not  sterilized,  however  menstrual  cups
can be sterilized if you wish.  Either with boiling water
or sterilizing solutions. Most people sterilize the cup at
the beginning of their period and simply rinse the cup
out with clean water between uses.

Picking a reputable brand
It is worth noting that there are cheap menstrual cups
being sold on ebay and other such places – which may
or  may not  be made from medical  grade silicone as
they are advertised to be.  Some listings use photos
and descriptions from other cup websites, so they may
not be trustworthy. If you are concerned about safety, it
is  recommended  to  purchase  a  cup  from  a  large
reputable company directly,  not from cheap websites.
Look for brands who have their own websites with lots
of information.  TGA, FDA or other such registration can
also be a sign the business is reputable.

Eww, Why?
At first  you might think that the reusing a menstrual
product is gross and messy.  But most people who try
a cup comment that it's actually  not as bad as they
were expecting.  There are also a lot of benefits that
might help to help convince you to give it a try.

Money saving & Environmentally friendly.
While a Cup is more expensive to buy initially than a
tampon, they will last around 10 years. So that's about
8c a day.  Compared to a tampon at around 30c each.
1  cup  also  replaces  countless  tampons,  applicators,
packaging that would go into landfill for those 10 years.

Nicer for you.
The hard, dry tampon can damage the delicate skin of
the vagina when they are inserted.   Menstrual Cups
are smooth,  flexible and non-absorbent and are less
likely to damage the vaginal walls during insertion, do
not dry out the vagina or leave behind fibers.  They
also  do  not  have  the  same  TSS  rick  as  tampons,
making them a safer choice. 

Effective.
Menstrual  Cups  will  hold  between  about  20ml  and
30mls, which is much more than a tampon can hold.
Many  women  who  find  tampons  leak,  find  that
Menstrual Cups do not.  A Cup can be left in place for
longer than a tampon can be left in, even being used
overnight.   You  can  swim,  do  sport  and  any  other
activities with the cup in.

How Many Will I need?
One! It will last around 10 years.  You can rinse and
reuse it then boil/sterilize at the end of your period.  

Stems
While the Cups have a stem, this is not designed to pull
the Cup out with, as the Cup creates suction and you
need to break this first.  The stem can be used to bring
the cup down lower to reach it better.  The stem can be
trimmed shorter if you find it irritating.   It is always best
to trim off less than you think you need, because you
can always cut more off later.


